From: David Francis [mailto:davidfrancisl@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 3:13 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Howatts Shell and Ceretti Grocery ans Hardware

Dear Mr. MacEwen, we are not in support of there being a being a 4th gas station in Borden Carlton. As Farm
family we rely on these two family owned business daily. From gas, groceries, fresh produce, meats and an
unbelievable selection of hardware. DP Murphy inc project is not needed in our area and only

jeopardizes these two long time standing, family owned business.

David and Vicki Francis
Brett and Keshia Francis.
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